
From: Welch, Julie (Codes) 
 
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2020 1:02 PM 
 
To: Andrew Ward; Brian Yunker; Hall, Gary (Codes); Hill, Wade (Codes); Jones, Roy (Codes);  
 Welch, Julie (Codes); Penn, Bill (Codes); Tommy Krantz; Tyler, John (Codes); Valarie Franklin ; 
 West, Karene (Codes) 
 
Subject:Plumbing Board Meeting Cancelled 
 
Members of the Board of Plumbing Examiners & Appeals: 
 
Out of an abundance of caution regarding the spread of the COVID-19 Coronavirus,  the regularly  
scheduled Board of Plumbing Examiners and Appeals meeting set for 1:30pm on July 7, 2020, is  
cancelled.  
 
I apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 
 
 
Julie Welch 
Administrative Services Officer III 
  
Department of Codes and Building Safety 
Administrative Office 
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Fax:  (615) 862-6615 
Email: Julie.welch@nashville.gov 
 


